
Up to 25% of existing smoke alarms are not working due to dead 
or missing batteries. 
 
Defender’s long-life lithium batteries are encased, or sealed, into 
the body of the detector, and are non-removable. 
 
The sealed batteries should not require replacement over the life 
of the detector, and cannot be pilfered for use in another device. 


